
Hello, Name is Vince Mulac and I have been a registered caregiver for 12 years. 

I would like to thank the Human Services committee for allowing me to testify on S-216 

Today. I am here to day representing myself as a registered caregiver and my registered 

patient. 

I support opening the program to include all medical conditions. 

I feel that patient and patient caregivers should be allowed to serve more than 1 patient as 

the cost to cultivate would be decreased and more patients could have access to 

medications. a mature plant takes from 8 to 10 weeks to flower and would cost no more 

in electricity. to flower more than two. And it would be a more a cost effective use of 

electricity and space. More plants would also allow for growing more than one or two 

strains. On that I would like to add that I would like to see patients and caregivers be 

allowed to grow out side.  

in closing I would like to add that If the dispensaries are going to be allowed 3 mature 

plants per registered patient then registered patients and registered caregivers who grow 

their own should also be allowed 3 mature plants. 

I've been a registered caregiver since 2006. The program has come a long way but we're 

not there yet.  

Sincerely  

Vince Mulac 


